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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
06.01.25 8:45am - Return 
to school for Spring Term 
 
14.01.25 - Y3 Trip to St 
Teresa’s Church (Details to 
follow) 
 
07.02.25 - NSPCC Number 
Day (Details to follow) 
 
11.02.25 - KS1 Trip to 
Chester Zoo (Details to 
follow) 
 
 

 

20.12.24 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
 

After what has been a lovely Christmassy week, we have reached the Christmas holidays! 
Our Christmas Fair on Wednesday was a huge success - the children had a wonderful 

time! They visited our stalls and tuck shop, took part in games and raffles, enjoyed hot 
chocolate and a festive film, ate hotdogs and had the opportunity to have their faces 

painted!  
 

On Thursday, we had a lovely party atmosphere in the hall at lunchtime - the children 
had a party lunch served by their teachers and TAs and a sing song to some Christmassy 
music - see overleaf for some photographs! They then had Christmas parties in class in 

the afternoon. 
 

Today we have held our whole-school Christmas assembly, where each year group has 
sung a song as well as various children performing different talents for us.  

It has been a lovely end to the half term and we hope the children are feeling as                
Christmassy as we are! 

 

Wishing all of our children and families a wonderful Christmas and New Year - we will 
see you all on Monday 6th January at 8:45am! 

Miss Howard 

 
 

 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
This week Year 1 have continued to look at split 

digraphs. 
 

We have been learning: 
‘i-e’: time, shine, wide 

‘o-e’: note, phone, globe 
‘u-e’: flute, June, tune 

 
Can you read the following sentence? 

I had a nice time playing notes on my flute in 
June. 

 
Try creating your own sentence using these 

sounds! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Please ensure your child is in 
school, on time, every day. 
 

OVERALL - 94.4% 
Monday - 92.2% 
Tuesday - 95.7% 
Wednesday - 94.1% 
Thursday -  93.8% 
Friday - 88.0% 
 
 

Well done to 2MB and 6MC who had  over 
97% attendance this week. You will receive 
Champions Breakfast in the first week back! 
6MC also won highest attendance for the 
half term, so have had an own clothes day 
today! 



SPOTLIGHT ON... 
Christmas Party Lunch! 

On Thursday this week, as an introduction to our Christmas Parties, all children ate lunch in the hall which very 
much had a party atmosphere! We had Christmas trees, Christmas tablecloths, party hats, party clothes and, of 

course, Christmas music! All of the staff also joined the children in the hall, which was lovely! 
 
 

 

CURRENTLY READING… 
 

In school, every class dedicates 15 minutes a day to 
reading for pleasure from a carefully-crafted reading 

spine. This allows children to explore new worlds, builds 
imagination and develop a lifelong long for books! 

 
 

3OK recommend ‘Fox’ 

by Margaret Wild and 

Ron Brooks.  

"We like the whole story, 

especially the part when 

Dog looks after Magpie." 

3OK have also enjoyed 

doing lots of writing 

linked to this book!  

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Adam H Y4 - 7,962 
Most coins: Adam H Y4 - 38,081 
Improved speed: Connor K Y4 - Improved by 3.1 
seconds 
Fastest current studio speed: Luca E Y6 - 0.62    
seconds 
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Jaxson J Y1 - 45 minutes  
Correct answers: Jaxson J Y1 - 512 
Most coins: Jaxson J Y1 - 3,467 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 




